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Leaded race fuel is needed to power a lot of the cars used at PIR. It is essential for 

these fuels to be used because without it the races held there are extremely limited. 

With such limitations the city of Portland and surrounding areas will lose an important 

piece of history and entertainment. The people of Portland and surrounding areas will 

also lose their hobby. Racing is a big part of American history. Let's not ruin it 


